CANCELLATION NOTICE

CONSERVATION COMMISSION

The regular meeting of the Conservation Commission originally scheduled to be held in the Town

Hall at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, February 18, 2013, has been canceled. The meeting will be
rescheduled to take place on Tuesday, February 25, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall,
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